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Wednesday, April 14, 2010 3:36 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Mamak, Matthew <Matthew.Mamak@alston.com>
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To Whom It May Concern:

Attached please find a comment letter related to the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for Referenced
Energy Contracts and Associated Regulations.

Best regards,

Matthew W. Mamak
Alston & Bird LLP
90 Park Avenue
NewYork, NY 10016
(212) 210-1256
(212) 922-3952 Fax

<<Letter to David Stawick dated 4 14 2010 1 .PDF>>

******************************************************* IRS Circular 230 disclosure: To
ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS and other taxing authorities, we inform you
that any tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or
written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding penalties that may be imposed on
any taxpayer or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter
addressed herein.                                                           NOTICE: This e-
mail message and all attachments transmitted with it may contain legally privileged and confidential
information intended solely for the use of the addressee. If the reader of this message is not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that any reading, dissemination, distribution, copying, or other use of
this message or its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please
notify the sender immediately by telephone (404-881-7000) or by electronic mail
(postmaster@alston.com), and delete this message and all copies and backups thereof. Thank you.
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